Coconino County Accommodation School District
Public Hearing Minutes
May 1, 2024

The Governing Board of the Coconino County Accommodation School District held a Public
Hearing in person and virtually, May 1, 2024, at the office of the Coconino County Superintendent
of Schools which resides at 2384 N Steves Blvd., Flagstaff, AZ 86004.

Attendees: Cheryl Mango-Paget, Board President; Dave Dirksen, CCASD Superintendent; Erin
Tutay, Director of Business Services; John Phelps, Director of Exceptional Student Services;
Anna Eskridge, Executive Assistant

VIRTUAL Attendees: Emily Morton, Coordinator of CCASD Online Instruction;

l. QPENING ITEMS
A. Call to Order

Superintendent Cheryl Mango-Paget called the meeting to order at
2:30 pm.

Il DISCUSSION {TEMS
A. Discuss the recommendation to approve the revised May budget for
fiscal year 2024,

Erin Tutay explained that this is the hearing notice for the revised
budget that needs to be given prior to being discussed and approved
on the regular board meeting.

Cheryl explained that this is the hearing notice that the district will be
doing a revised budget for the fiscal year of 2024,

Cheryl asked if there were any questions. No questions were asked.

il ADJOURNMENT

Superintendent Cheryl Mango-Paget adjourned the meeting at 2:32 pm.
pm.

Next Meeting date:
Board Meeting — May 1, 2024, at 2:45 p.m.

Dated this "\ dayof -\ €_ , 2024,
By: Q J? /)é“\ %
President Cheryl Mango{Paget




